
Planning Board Members- 
 

I am writing to support Captain Bill Grosscup’s variance 
request at 13 Hilton Haven. I ask that you please grant his 
variance request ASAP so he can get on with the task of 
rebuilding his home. 
 

Thank you very much for your help in this matter. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Capt. A. Rolf Phillips 
 

 


